Scott R. Letteney City Attorney

Nhu H. Arn Deputy City Attorney

Stacey Salvo Paralegal

Office of the City Attorney



City of Racine, Wisconsin

Marisa L. Roubik Assistant City Attorney

Robin K. Zbikowski Assistant City Attorney

Karen J. Wirtz Executive Legal Assistant

July 31, 2019

HONORABLE CORY MASON and MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

RE:

Claim for damages/reimbursement

Dear Mayor Mason and Aldermen:

The following claim has been received as indicated below, and this office has gathered information to assess the claim. Based upon the information that is available to me, it is my recommendation that the claim be denied.

• Quentin Bolton and Shenicka Bolton, 1020 Park Av, Racine 53403, claim reimbursement in the amount of \$100,000.00 on behalf of their minor child arising from an alleged failure by a Racine Unified School District employee to take enforcement or other action(s). The City denies liability.

Sincerely,

Marisa L. Roubik

Assistant City Attorney

/ss